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To Whom It May Concern
 
I would like to voice this Practices' opposition to any fundamental changes to
the tax system for small businesses (less than 100 employees) in the next 5
years.
 
I can understand the reasoning for a change BUT the small business
community simply does not have the  time, money or capability to adapt to
yet another new system. It is not coping with the changes made over the last
3 years yet. Few accountants are coping.
 
We have two partners and 12 qualified accountants working for us and have
coped with the changes but the vast majority of accountants for small
business are sole practitioners and in the main they have not coped with the
recent changes.
 
Every business person I speak to complains about the new tax system. Every
business person and that includes the successful and the unsuccessful.
 
Dean Pike
Pike & Skinner
0894818008 ph
0894818007 fx 


